
 

GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

November 1, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Hot Dog with Potato Rounds 

 BBQ Chicken  

 Salad Bar  

 Pickle Chips  

 Mixed Fruit Cup   

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None Today  

   

1. The Fenwick Junior High Math Competition will take place in November and Gurrie 

is looking for at least 6 students to participate.   If you are interested in 

participating, please see your math teacher or Mrs. Eiternick for more information! 

 

2. Early Act Club is helping homeless Veterans for Stand Down Day. These events are 

organized by the U.S. Department of Veteran Affairs.  Stand Down is typically a one- 

to three-day event providing supplies and services to homeless Veterans, such as 

food, shelter, clothing, health screenings, VA Social Security benefits and 

counseling.  Early Act is asking community members to donate clean and gently used 

men's winter coats in sizes L, XL, 2XL, 3XL,4XL . The coats are needed in the larger 

sizes as the veterans layer their clothing for warmth in the winter.  We will also 

accept Men's winter hats and gloves.  Women’s clothing is not being accepted at this 

time. We ask that coats are clean, gently used, and in good usable condition. 

Donations can be dropped off in Mrs. Rupert ‘s Room 109 until November 10th. 

 

3. There will be an Early Act Meeting on Thursday, November 2
nd

 in Mrs. Rupert’s 

room.  All Gurrie students are welcome to attend. 

 

4. Do you love to perform, act, or speak in front of an audience? Or do you want to get 

over your stage fright and gain the confidence you need to be on stage? If you 

answered "Yes" to either question, then come to the initial meeting for Gurrie's 

Speech Team on Thursday after school in Mr. Ingwersen's room. You'll get 

information for possible performances, some practice scripts, and we'll play some 

improv games (if time allows). If you can't make it and are interested in joining the 

Speech Team, see Mr. Ingwersen as soon as you can. 

 

5. Are you interested in learning to build an underwater robot?  Do you like to compete 

and want to defend the Gurrie title?  Underwater Robotics STEM club will have its 

interest meeting this Thursday from 3:30 – 4:00 in room 113.  You will receive the 

application and go over the expectations of the club.  See Mrs. Halper if you have any 

questions! 

 



6. Dare to Dream will be meeting with Ms. Ramirez tomorrow, November 2nd in room 

102A. We will be working on our calaveras.  

 

  

 

 


